
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: August 31, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director
Re: New ASAA Website

ASAA Member Schools

The launch of the new website (SRS) has taken a bit longer than we had hoped & anticipated.
Testing will commence over this weekend and into next week; we hope to launch the site for all
ASAA member schools on Thursday, September 7 and we greatly appreciate your patience.

We understand that these delays have caused some consternation and anxiety. To help alleviate
this, the ASAA office will be lenient in enforcing our September and October deadlines. However,
please do your best to meet the deadlines as missing them can have negative impacts on our
championship hosts and the ASAA office.

TRANSFERS: For those who are waiting for transfers to go through and cannot wait until
September 7, please contact info@asaa.ca and/or meghan@asaa.ca and we will try our best to
get your transfer processed quickly by the ASAA’s Compliance Officer outside of the SRS (note
that you will still have to put the forms through SRS at your earliest convenience even if it’s
processed outside of the new SRS - this is to ensure we can continue to track all transfers in the
new SRS moving forward).

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.
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